
July 2018 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   

July 4th Celebration 
Wednesday, July 4th 

 

5:30PM Golf Cart Parade 
Prizes for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd Place 

 

6:00PM Dinner Buffet, Bar                      
& Activities  

Fireworks at Dark 
$20 adults / $10 5-12 

Call to sign up! 

*Driving Range Closes at 12pm* 

We are open 
Monday, July 2nd 

for Regular    
Service! 



CLUB NEWS 
Welcome New                       

& Returning Members! 
 

Melanie Powell 
Wes & Lauren McClure 

William & Kacee Tompkins 
Donnie & Dottie Wattinger 

Dennis & Carolyn Tune 
Scott & Jessica Andrews 

Special Notes:  90 Day Notice     
Required for all Resignations!    

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws   
regarding Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in 
writing to the Secretary and shall not be 
accepted until all dues and obligations of 
such member have been paid.  All       
members must give ninety (90) day notice 
of their intention to resign from the Club. 

Representing FCC! 

Some of our        
members had the  

opportunity to play 
with Stacey Lewis 
during the Pro-AM 

of the Walmart     
Northwest           
Arkansas         

Championship.        
All 4 gentlemen     
represented FCC 
with their logo’d 

hats! 



GOLF & GREENS 
Important Golf Dates: 

July 4th:  Range closes at 12:00pm for Fireworks. 

July 6th-8th:  Men’s Match Play.  Tee Times, Course Open After. 

July 16th-20th:  Jr. Golf Camp 

July 25th:  WGA Flag Day.  AM Tee Times. 

July 26th:  4 Ball Practice & Calcutta.  Tee Times All Day. 

July 27th-29th:  4 Ball.  Tee Times.  Course Closed. 



GOLF & GREENS 
13th Annual 4 Ball Invitational 

July 26th-29th, 2018 
 

Event Schedule 
Thursday Evening 

7:00pm-8:00pm Light Hors d’oeuvres & Drinks 
8:00pm Stag Night & Calcutta 

Friday 
6:45am-9:00am Breakfast/Morning Tee Times 
11:00am-1:00pm Lunch/Afternoon Tee Times 

7:00pm Dinner for Players & Guests 
9:30pm Live Entertainment & Open Bar 

Saturday 
6:45am-9:00am Breakfast/Morning Tee Times 
11:00am-1:00pm Lunch/Afternoon Tee Times 

Sunday 
6:45am-9:00am Breakfast/Morning Tee Times 
11:00am-1:00pm Lunch/Afternoon Tee Times 

 

 

Please see attached Entry Form & Tournament                 
Information in this email to sign up and for                  

more information. 



GOLF & GREENS 
13th Annual 4 Ball Invitational 

July 26th-29th, 2018 
 

Entry Form Information 
 

·        All lines must be filled out completely except address, or the entry is void.  

·        All teams with a FCC member will be accepted upon receipt of a complete 

entry. 

·        All teams without a FCC member will be received when the check/cash to 
Jason Carter is received…you may still email/fax your entry to help get on 
the spreadsheet while “check is in the mail”. Be sure to include a hard 

copy of your completed entry with funds. 

·        All teams with a FCC member are also welcome to pay with cash/check in 
advance. If you have a non-member on your team, you will be billed the  
entire amount. Teams comprised of two FCC members can be split on their 

billing. 

·        The grace period for members and non-member players who played the 
previous year to guarantee their spot is:                                     

8:00AM July 2nd so get your entries in ASAP!! 
 

The priority/hierarchy for entry is: 

1) All levels of FCC Members that are not currently suspended 

2) Players that played and behaved last year 

3) Open entries 

This is all pointless after 8AM on July 2nd when it opens to everybody. 
 

***An email confirmation will be sent upon receipt of your entry. 

***Teams with 1 FCC member and a non-member will be billed entirely to the 
members account. Please arrange with your partner in this instance to         

compensate him your half. 

***Teams with 2 FCC members will be split. 

***Players 65 years of age and older will play white tees (this is a new rule). 



GOLF & GREENS 
Notes from the Pro: 

What a busy month!!  First and foremost, we have hired our new Assistant Golf 
Professional, Mr. Brian Rich!  He started last week during our phase one of Jr. 
Golf camp and has not stopped since.  Brian, it is great to have you here!  
Please make a point of stopping by to introduce yourself and welcome him to 
FCC! 

 
Qualifying and sign ups for our Match 
Play event on July 6th-8th are            
underway.  Those that are required to 
qualify are championship, low 15 plus 
last years champion.  Senior flight, the 
low 7 scores plus last years champion 
and  super, the low 7 plus the previous  
champion.  Please email Bill at         
baglerfcc@aol.com or call the pro shop 
442.5112 to register.  We will be sending 
out the sign up list several times to     
ensure we have an accurate count for 
our flights. 

 
LAST, BUT MOST IMPORTANT:  PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE CHECK IN AT 
THE GOLF SHOP BEFORE PLAYING TO REGISTER YOURSELF AND/OR 
GUESTS TO PLAY TO ENSURE ACCURACY ON OUR PART.  IT DOES NOT 
MATTER IF RIDING IN YOUR OWN CART, PRIVATE CART OR WALKING.  
PLEASE COME IN AND LET US KNOW, ESPECIALLY WITH OUR NEW     
ASSISTANT PRO.  GIVE YOUR NAME AND ACCOUNT NUMBER TO GET 
PROPERLY REGISTERED.  THIS WILL HELP OUR STAFF, THE OFFICE 
STAFF, & OUR MEMBERSHIP.  Thank you! 

 
P.S. Jr. Golf Camp was a smashing success!  Thanks to all parents for letting 
us have your Juniors and a most sincere thanks to my helpers!        
                                                                  

                                                                        - Bill Agler, Golf Professional 
           



GOLF & GREENS 
Tournament Results for June:  Congrats to all! 

 
14th Annual Member Guest 

Championship Flight: 
Craig McCollough/David Dyer *This is Craig’s 6th M/G Championship! 
First Flight:  Jason Daugherty/Lyndy Lindsey 
Second Flight:  Nate Stevens/Matt Klemann 
Third Flight:  Shane Lanning/Craig Boone 
Fourth Flight:  Tim Cotton/Kevin Kestner 
Fifth Flight:  Blake Herrmann/Matt Peterson 
Thanks to everyone for a great all around event.  Course & food 
were amazing!  
 

Parent Child Results  
Parent Daughter:  Team Rickels 
Father Son 9 Hole:   
Team Deweese 31 
Team McClure 32 
Team Deweese II 32 
Father Son 18 Hole: 
Team Lopez 62 
Team Lee 64 
Team Stephen 65 
 

Chic Pic  
Tim Helder/Mary Iglinsky:  Low Gross 
Frank Graham/Kathy Moss:  2nd Low Gross 
Darren Swagerty/Elizabeth Dixon:  Low Net 
Ben Schlegel/Vicki Bradley:  2nd Low Net 

                
           



GOLF & GREENS 
Golf & Greens:   
 

Summer is here and with it comes the heat and humidity.  After last year’s incredibly mild 
summer, it looks like this one is going to be a long one.  To combat the elements, it is     
important for us to do everything we can to give our greens a fighting chance.  Air      
movement across the putting surface is extremely important to the survival of bentgrass   
in the summer.  This air movement allows the plant to use the soil moisture and through a 
process called transpiration, the plant cools itself.  While many of our greens get plenty of 
air movement naturally, we do have several areas that need assistance with fans.  Our 
club has made a big investment in electrical work and in fans over the last few years to 
help some of these greens.  Recently, the board approved funding to run electrical service 
to number 2 green so that we can add a fan there.  While much of this investment is in 
work that is not “visible”, it is critical in helping the greens survive.  The way this summer is 
shaping up, we will likely need all the help we can get.  

 

The maintenance staff will also be venting greens every few weeks throughout the      
summer.  The result of this process leaves small slits in the greens.  These slits allow for 
air and gas exchange in the root zone and have minimal effect on ball roll unlike a        
conventional aerification.  

 

Of course this is also the time of year you will see our guys hand watering the greens with 
a hose.  We use moisture meters to check the volumetric water content in the root zone 
and then we will add water to the areas that need it.  We realize this is a nuisance at times 
and do our best not to interrupt play.  Sometimes this is unavoidable and it is important to 
remember that our greens waterers have the right of way on the greens.  We appreciate 
players waiting until we clear the greens before you hit your approach shot.  Thank you for 
your patience on this matter.  The good news is that the greens are in great shape heading 
into the summer months.  Our staff has done a good job of preparing them for the heat and 
humidity that July and August will likely bring.  

 

One last note:  the new tee on number 14 is growing in nicely and we anticipate opening it 
for play next week in advance of the Match Play tournament.  This new tee adds about 30 
yards to number 14 and gives a little different angle to the hole.  We will rotate the gold 
tees between the current back tee and the new tee but we hope this new tee adds some 
interest to the hole.   

 

I look forward to seeing you on the course.                        

       - Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent                                   



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Chef’s Cravings: 

I hope all of you are enjoying the summer so far!  The heat is brutal but with our refreshing 
pool, cold beverages and of course, amazing food, everyone should be doing just fine!  
With summer comes gardens filled with fresh herbs and vegetables.  We have started our 
own garden out behind the kitchen filled with basil and mint as well as tomatoes and       
cucumbers.  It is still in the process of growing and when they 
are ready, look for fresh items in my daily specials and on the 
menu such as fresh garden basil pesto and tomato salsa!   

We also have some fun dinner ideas starting this month where 
we plan to go “Around the World in a Summer”.  We will be    
offering delicious 3 course meals representing the continents.  
Don’t forget to stop out for dinner and try my daily specials.  I 
change them weekly and I am now offering Keto friendly meals.   

I also want to thank my staff for doing a great job so far this 
summer!  They have been on top of things, making sure      
everything is consistent and fast to get out to our membership.  
Cheers to a great rest of the summer, we still have a ways to go 
but it will be fantastic!           
        - Chef Levi Zindl 

Peter’s Ponderings 

Ah, the summer vacation, a time when families religiously go somewhere to spend time   
together, to get away from work, school, and whatever monotony assails them. The irony is that 
the journey to get to the destination usually results in fights over back seat real estate, disputes 
over directions, and getting caught swimming nude with Christie Brinkley, oh wait, that was       
National Lampoon’s Vacation!  

Well, at FCC, you needn’t worry with the stress of a vacation when we have everything you 
need here at home. Why take a multi-day trip to Wally World just to find it’s closed for repairs, 
when you can drive up the hill and enjoy cool waters of the pool, attentive servers delivering cold 
beverages while you bask in the sun, a challenging-but-forgiving golf course showcasing the 
beauty of the surrounding area, and a pleasant dining experience, all reminding you that we 
should work to live, not live to work. THAT’S how a vacation should be spent! 

Beginning this month, we’ll bring you “Around the World in a Summer” with a series of     
dinner specials showcasing the 7 continents (Well, 6. The foods of Antarctica aren’t known to be 
very foody friendly). Beginning Saturday July 14

th
, we’ll offer a series of 3 course dinners          

representing Asia, Europe, Australia, North and South America and Africa each Saturday until   
August 25

th
. Reservations will be required and seating limited. Wine pairings will be offered as 

well. These will not be stuffy wine dinners, but casual, affordable tastes of classic dishes from 
around the globe. More details to come.                                                                   
                              - Peter Donovan, Clubhouse Manager 



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
 

Join us on the hill for dinner!  Chef Levi changes his 
dinner specials weekly so you always have        

something new and          
delicious to try!   

 

 
Kids eat healthy & receive 
FCC Bucks!  Redeem those 
Bucks for Prizes from our 

Treasure Chest!    



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

 

It’s FCCs Summer     
Happy Hours! 

Tuesday-Friday from 4:00pm-6:00pm 
 

Tuesday Is $3 Draft Beers  
 

Wednesday Is “Wellness Wednesday” With $3 Well Drinks 
 

Thursday Enjoy 1/2 Off All Drinks From The Cocktail Menu 
 

On Friday Start The Weekend Off Right With                     
“Prosecco on the Patio” $3 Glasses of Prosecco 

 

Enjoy items off our Small Plate Menu too! 
 

Ask your server for our          
Wines of Summer Menu!           

Featuring a delicious Rose, Pinot Gris, 
& Garnacha to name a few! 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

 

2 

Club 

Open 

3 

 

4 
 
 

 
July 4th    

Celebration 

5 

 

Scotch     

Foursome 

6 

First  

Fridays! 
Match 
Play 

7 
 

 
Match Play 

8 

 
Match Play 

9 

Club Closed 

10 

Yoga 9-10a 

 

11 
 

 

12             

Yoga 9-10a  

Scotch     

Foursome 

13 

 

 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

Club Closed 

17 

Yoga 9-10a 

 

18 

 

 

19 
 

Yoga 9-10a 

Scotch     

Foursome 

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

Club Closed 

24 
 

 

Yoga 9-10a 
 

 

25 

Ladies Flag 

Day 

26 

Yoga 9-10a 

4 Ball 

27 

 
4 Ball 

28 

 
4 Ball 

29 

4 Ball 

30 

Club Closed 

31 

 

Yoga 9-10a 

    

July 2018 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

Fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 

Jr. Golf Camp July 16-20 


